
 

Children from 100 preschools thank Daddies for defending the nation 

22 June 2018 -  ASSETS and Safra partnered to initiate the ‘Appreciating NSmen Art 
Jam’ project as a lead-up to SAF Day on July 1. This project will involve children from 
over 100 preschool centres who will be decorating NS-themed appreciation cards to 
thank their fathers for defending the nation. Over 8,500 children will be participating at 
the launch, with more signing up.  

Members of ASSETS Exco and Secretariat were present at the first Art Jam session 
on 22 June 2018 at SAFRA Jurong. Gracing the event was Safra President, Dr Maliki 
Osman, who commented, "This is the time where we tell and educate our children that 
our fathers are going out to make sure we live in a safe and civil country." 

“I'm also happy to see more than 100 childcare centres have stepped forward to join 
the art jam initiative, which is very important.” 

 


